BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS

NEWSLETTER  -  JANUARY 2016
May we take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy New Year and welcome back to the Spring term.

OPEN AFTERNOON

We will be holding an open afternoon, for all parents to spend time with their child in the classroom environment. This year we will focus on numeracy activities.  The open afternoon will be held on Tuesday 19th January starting at 1.30pm, after which you and your child will be welcome to take refreshments in the hall.  A book fair will also be available for you to purchase books.  Nursery parents will be notified of different arrangements at a later date.

Please note that it is not appropriate for babies and toddlers to attend this open afternoon session.

PARENTS MEETINGS
Parents meeting will be held week beginning Monday 8nd February 2016.  We would like to encourage you to bring your child with you to the meeting.  We feel this would be an ideal opportunity for parents and children to discuss progress together, and to set targets for the following term.
HALF TERM - School will close at 3.15pm on Friday 12th February 2016.
SAT MEETING FOR YEAR 2 PARENTS
A meeting will be held on Thursday 4th February 2016 at 2.15pm for parents with children in Year 2.  This meeting is to explain to parents more about the Standard Assessment Tasks which take place during May.  We hope as many Year 2 parents as possible will be able to attend.

PARENTAL/ADULT RESPONSIBILITY

Please would parents/adults be aware that it is their duty to supervise their children on the playground in the morning, before school is opened at 8.55am.

We ask you to ensure the children stay off the grass, the activity trail and garden areas and encourage them to play sensibly whilst waiting to come into school.  Thank you for your co-operation.

PARKING.
We ask you to respect the safety zone at the front of the school in order to keep all children in our community safe. Please also ensure that you do not park in the designated spaces by the Queensway flats, as these are for residents only.
BUSHFIELD  ROAD  INFANT  SCHOOL

OPTION ONE NURSERY NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2016
May we take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy New Year and welcome back to the Spring term.

INSPIRATION DAY 

We are having a Pirate party in Nursery on Wednesday 20th January 2016.  We would like the children to come to school dressed as a Pirate.  We would like to invite parents to come to the party in the Nursery from 11.15am to watch the children sing some pirate songs. Along with inspiration day there is also a book fayre with lots of reasonably priced books for all ages.  We hope you will be able to come along.

HALF TERM
School will close at 11.30am on Wednesday 10th February 2016 and reopen on Monday 22nd February 2016.

CLOTHING
Just a reminder to send your child with appropriate clothing for the weather – warm coats, hats, gloves, scarfs and wellies.  All clothing should be named.

COLLECTION FROM NURSERY

Please be aware that Nursery finishes at 3.15pm on a Monday and Tuesday and 11.30am on a Wednesday.  Children should be picked up promptly at these times.  If for any reason this is not possible could you please ring school to notify them.  If someone different is picking up your child could you let school know by telephoning or writing in their blue communication book.

GOOD NEWS
We are pleased to announce that Mrs Bainbridge is expecting a baby at the end of March 2016.  We wish her all the best and look forward to her retuning later in the year.
PARKING
We ask you to respect the safety zone at the front of the school in order to keep all children in our community safe. Please also ensure that you do not park in the designated spaces by the Queensway flats, as these are for residents only.
BUSHFIELD  ROAD  INFANT SCHOOL

OPTION TWO NURSERY NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2016
May we take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy New Year and welcome back to the Spring term.
INSPIRATION DAY
We are having a Pirate party in Nursery on Wednesday 20th January 2016.  We would like the children to come to school dressed as a Pirate.  We would like to invite parents to come to the party in the Nursery from 3.00pm to watch the children sing some pirate songs. Along with inspiration day there is also a book fayre with lots of reasonably priced books for all ages.  We hope you will be able to come along.
HALF TERM
School will close at 3.15pm on Friday 12th February 2016 and reopen on Wednesday 24th February 2016.

CLOTHING
Just a reminder to send your child with appropriate clothing for the weather – warm coats, hats, gloves, scarfs and wellies.  All clothing should be named.

COLLECTION FROM NURSERY

Please be aware that Nursery finishes at 3.15pm on a Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  Children should be picked up promptly at this time.  If for any reason this is not possible could you please ring school to notify them.  If someone different is picking up your child could you let school know by telephoning or writing in their blue communication book.

GOOD NEWS
We are pleased to announce that Mrs Bainbridge is expecting a baby at the end of March 2016.  We wish her all the best and look forward to her retuning later in the year.
PARKING.
We ask you to respect the safety zone at the front of the school in order to keep all children in our community safe. Please also ensure that you do not park in the designated spaces by the Queensway flats, as these are for residents only.
